
Bay Area Knitting Guild www.bayareakg.com

P.O. Box 816 BayAreaKG@gmail.com

Dunedin, FL 34697-0816

BAKG YARN CRAWL 2025

January 24 -February 8, 2025
Present this passport to each shop you visit during the crawl dates to receive their validation stamp.

Fill out (please print) the required information on the passport and return it to BAKG at the meeting on Feb 22, 2023, OR

mail to BAKG (address above) your passport must be received in the mail by February 22, 2023.

Rules:

● One passport per person over the age of 16.

● Crawler must be present to receive a stamp on the passport if visiting in person.

● Passports and prizes are non-transferrable.

● Bay Area Knitting Guild membership not required to participate in the crawl, except for the BAKG Grand Prize

drawing.

● There are 13 LYS participating and to be entered into the Grand Prize Drawing, you will need at least 10

stamps/stickers. Out of those 9, three (3) are allowed to be internet shopping.

● Internet shopping, you may be provided a sticker to place on passport. If one was not provided, please attach a

copy of the receipt with the date during the yarn crawl presented dates. A sticker or copy of the receipt will be

required.

● The drawing will take place at the February 27 meeting. You do not need to be present to win.

● BAKG membership is required for the Grand prize only.

Prizes:

● BAKG Grand Prize – value over $550 in gift cards and merchandise. To be eligible for the random drawing, the

passport must be completely filled out with name and address and with validation from a min of 10 participating

shops.

● BAKG membership is required for the Grand prize only.

● Participation Prize drawing is open to Members and nonmembers. Only one (1) shop stamp is required for this

drawing.

● Prizes and drawings held by individual shops may have separate rules and participation requirements. Please

consult individual shop for details.

Raffle for The Loose Ends Project:

● We are pleased to pair up with The Loose Ends Project. Read here for more info on this organization.

● There will be a separate basket worth over $190 to be raffled off. All proceeds will go to The Loose Ends Project.

Raffle tickets will be sold via Zeffy. Drawing will take place at the February 27 meeting. You do not need to be

present to win. This is open to all participants.

https://looseends.org/

